To our clients and families with Blue Cross and Blue Shield BC/BS of Illinois insurance:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Many Blue Cross and Blue Shield plans carry a penalty if an admission to a residential treatment facility occurs without obtaining pre- certification for this admission, one business day prior to admission.   The size of this penalty varies. Clients/families are urged to consult their summary of plan description or contact Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Illinois directly to obtain further clarification on this matter.
We at Rosecrance believe that this information is important for our clients to know and understand and how this can impact an admission.  Rosecrance does not require advanced notice prior to admission but we also do not want our families to encounter any financial penalties; we will work with you and BC/BS to comply with this guideline.  Rosecrance will not be responsible for any penalties incurred as a result of this BC/BS policy.
 We will be happy to answer questions that you have about how this new practice can impact admission.  However, please keep in mind that it will be important to contact your health plan directly if you have questions about the penalty itself.
